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We won our first middle school Volleyball game: Naukati Bay vs Klawock - so exciting
to see the kids smiling and working together. Tara Musser and Laura Anania are
amazing with the kids.

We have 2 more games next week if Covid allows. Attached is the mitigation Plan most
of the schools on the island are using.

This is a crazy year with the A.S.A.A. guidelines and schedule changes. | am
hoping High School Basketball will start January 11th and we have a commitment for a
coach pending completion of all hiring requirements.

Esports is starting slowly and Matt Gore is having the kids build their own gaming
computers and teaching above and beyond.

A.S.A.A made a change this year. All sports now have up to 6 hours a week for
practice any time before the season to encourage the kids to get active and keep
busy. After seeing the volleyball teams smiles, laughter, and being tired at the end is
lighting a fire under us to keep these kids in activities as long as possible.

thanks



